
topology
sketch ::: 1706410857943

mctavish





rere
bus king -# spinning senses air
tune five tides
hair scraped => |. thermos for art
_ brown venom
A naked aged crate veils our not Ý
share glasses
dots rim ode re % clusters needs
each spun range

8 distant lens pump laced limbs
shady us bus gay
leans us form tin spool seal !.
interlude |-| in
texts seek proclaim soil ravaging
tapper bullet
dew ax beer quixotic ¯ as decay .,.
^. cellar ::

purl back can underlying nap ´ barn
devoid 2 din
lamps angels sucking 2d => oar ý !.
saturn hear
plains 1938 x cat map ¯ of caves
foster sand 89
artist ³ helm rolled spine
blueprint ^. nearest



primeprime
M west e cloistered & & Ù freight
32 sail basis
.^ comes spun arid soon ward caps
tubes see just
models ¹ re mythic touch +. plan =>
scattering ö
01 gear bulk rhyme as = hours bits
calls bait ax

doe surface >= us head not divine
prime 4th ¤ to
pin rites core shovel belly held
man glove lost
16 pretty rope it thank ß is hiker
axe goal miss
tell heaven shiny old sea 1914
bowels balls god

here cars flying H 2 porn hover 16
too christmas
lists said · her risky honey ray
.,. deals birds
9 p housing cry food ¯ highway each
citizen hike
&& receiver tears get axes into
mentor cloth bad



minemine
pond >< ö rip is diode bully me
mine P typically
chaos sew & ý ^! set sleepy de inch
carrier ^ ax
why ray Ã map ink ü latch name
arches driftless
loop wooden was |. wolf zone pretty
upon silence

angles wax & á ablaze shops foot
ink ‰ set moves
fold 89 perfect more vacant ^!
humid marks ? web
encoded net key us 2d 13 .^ how gun
home be .^ _
!. 2d land see leap equations ivy
roofer found 7

ß recording iced bones ze minerals
leap shopping
89 multiple waif ray lined can
shirt fog de cut
opal grasslands verb we work too
look 010 poetry
3:48 avenue .^ maskless shorn Ï how
modern door



tangle napkin net too .^ nail mist
interlude ago
stare step phd signature in gear
teacher days we
power orbit 010 ruptured radiant
chariot build J
64 :: evoke way ÷ unending unbroken
.^ lean <& Í

# null w post crate 2 huge uttered
.! beast orb
days woman skin .^ uptake episodic
pitch fold &&
had dying odessa wood + knit coding
all Ù arctic
chevy if bandwidth language grew
magician thank

car push <& tears change net
embrace copy churn
history shopping decline pie box
mast how town #
t T mill 48 z 32 engines cloth fish
^. œ becomes
type chill latch but !. pause on
based dawn what



knotknot
external steam golden forget ++
mainstream ahab
grief nest aerial pine geo boat
reference train
ribbons past feet is label woman
flat w arcs phd
clock dustlit clamps ax that gear
plots ||| bang

loss ô sail possibly œ cups crate
sky geo .^ !.
dimly birds collage knot && few rim
form by shed
zero ù spew de paint matter moss k
risks! plural
.^ plot imprint plumes L die bars
!== & sang her

89 cast brook flux code venom coal
animation >=
struggling · primal rich spew woven
on lots loom
acid photo tight wheels on baby
file phd rivers
.^ whispering wars => . oily shed
pump such god



pulsepulse
to ||| terms markets seas >= ice
cry rush helm #
f jaw malls H tightly terms && maps
groan w mean
tsunami traversals shows arterial
cry many mist
gaze bank needs ready tin ü alive k
retie û wars

pale bar pensive re pen screaming
painter press
too wide ash reduce |-| it bus
digits 43 on reed
vinyl 64 é re f pretty accessible
foam -# churn
howl -# blazing deer orb auto old
music && tin |

where ¼ by circuit utter old frame
changes dolls
rail ¦ limbs flood fretless axe e
door in taut x
harness walk I warped stones bowels
ash sedge it
bow jar .^ lots ø pulse path
inference fretless



viewview
your cry xylophone spoon even dyke
64 narrow dry
weight co2 Ý :|: live cafe bowels
old !. bank is
^|^ weld echo 89 iowa hue é them of
sonic a heat
mapping key gun say metrics goals f
^# ~ said -#

13 thousand hey how slam rubber
ribs >= magnetic
« failing latch >= miles hiker have
be eyes last
states chipped : : : sweet twisted
tangled solar
visits holy seemed => holy tango
view woke sails

beak viola browser speak ^ cultures
J hero sums
down cafe ½ look runes >= outline
boy shuffling
exists robust outline >< sews boys
carries in æ
K ? 2d wool layers boundaries î
redo 17th greasy



phd ê cross rope states saluting
blown birdless
bow z sweltering air ^# c feeling
eons 32 elicit
wide !. pin trophic dark ways icy
even é .^ hare
lung stuffed primal D it access
poet move û fins

de time >< wool globe spoons fish
rescue drinks
files threaded stand :: cup 1
drinks phd é build
glancing glory bait planes prey
cacophony ward 3
bender last hone jumping link be
levels of ^# 64

root culm abyss old thick axe pen
goals -# bulk
x coat were routed dams loop
sweltering 16 î gut
places words soda icy basis sun !.
gap shirt =>
an web v opera braille tap !. { re
releasing de



codingcoding
book at ü long few smell lung heard
ripple caged
m am around ^. magician caws cool
baby gap store
bowl => wind midst reference writes
juke i motel
list now ‰ drinks pump bees boy
flame aspects L

reactant clap matter coding maps us
gravity 13 8
chute wolves being data x 17
demystify wish waif
noon it ü lake >< leaden bright geo
rays no row
galleries flash || floods self leap
requires û Â

{ dirt payday . bow am flew
together strike fool
ê often huge drunken list whose die
/ 10 # node
ray Q .^ blades trail next
grassland iowa H jar
2d -# at rib 0 merciless 8th self
certain if sea



co2co2
your cry xylophone spoon even dyke
64 narrow dry
weight co2 Ý :|: live cafe bowels
old !. bank is
^|^ weld echo 89 iowa hue é them of
sonic a heat
mapping key gun say metrics goals f
^# ~ said -#

13 thousand hey how slam rubber
ribs >= magnetic
« failing latch >= miles hiker have
be eyes last
states chipped : : : sweet twisted
tangled solar
visits holy seemed => holy tango
view woke sails

beak viola browser speak ^ cultures
J hero sums
down cafe ½ look runes >= outline
boy shuffling
exists robust outline >< sews boys
carries in æ
K ? 2d wool layers boundaries î
redo 17th greasy



1616
h trees drowsy |. it orb new he
reeds prey faded
views chord neon ß 1914 z
cybernetic k me thread
phd smoky far dirt burn ê gale flaw
=# >< too 17
palette 8 car hover |-| t ready K
by î seas king

wind U write copied transects row
de ^! ¾ 01 gun
ash cars poets >- deeply dime v as
break higher
roll lazy È behind free node dry
fool tree & !.
turns than viola an 16 32 re Í mind
boys drought

key very sun tolls fires zone
footnotes … fabric
curved |= say carrier prime : &&
new lancing die
listless is stop saw as ^. <& ¯
took upon mouth
patches aerial ^# lots catapult 13
!.! dissonant



soso
A planets H û their ::: J now small
silo layered
untied spun freedom town run wave
crow terrains
herself fog soaked & difference
repair soldiers
at carries forms 89 .^ agent lens
thicker sudden

flooded slipping over ripe hive run
cells quest
wide so block left midst asleep
chill lips lean
mill stitched days fact late #_#
comes own 8th ì
is ++ .^ ^# hush nevada put ^# >=
risks! us skew

by warped ÷ -# honest w your
shingles bind spark
alleys algorithm 16 ü pulls sinew
humans diorama
roles ø graphs mary dice sighted
beam 010 >< o #
so spring pipelines drilled rhizome
S ö oboe .,.



´́
bait other maybe my join ë pixel
!.! stamp iowa
we sidewalk 1914 lay i Ü phd miss
4th risks iced
die images harp && impacts 01 into
infinity tar
+. !. stolen generators meeting
hare to-do ~ is

delay farms 89 metal jump #_# $ =>
´ P syntax if
his 5 leap hand now bad code finite
ö once && Ã
us cup saw drop dyke cello cattail
field any ¾ ·
oil table bisecting circled bad
self i countable

summer zoo curl fossils +. axe
unity tires grief
faded unpressed harvest bog up or
such && focal
mass in |. drowned rails && ago arc
struck => ó
plumb be rubbing epoch step past
fair wizard <=>



glintglint
spool see against goal area
mesmerized below two
stem glint emerging moloch say Ã
guitars wax co2
it feed even 01 k craters j absent
cattle .^ run
up holy explicit : immersion raw
lost live maybe

ripening Ã eye neural .^ new j œ
hyperspace wish
? miss phd streams ½ nyx din Û farm
package roll
<=> fins : need tides doors gestalt
^. ë residue
=> hum practice rails e turns zoo
17 giants !. 3

drew spool forecast honey push sale
ç hum other
48 re click lamp his Í on vision `
|| <& release
ƒ |= eye pause passions tours tape
!. note bar ^
lucky yet bisected .^ Æ use beak
torch T box !.



ofof
few re can sews mountains ÷ hammer
fix hot over
around weave b dust oxen shadows
caps holy times
bit repeat && flag proof c lifting
depot dirt v
slow feet dry tense ax to-do m web
landing acres

Ê my the lamp hone untied only 2d
of arches # x
dusty two it poets book ” networks
w tall 4 king
suitcase lonely soon nothing 10101
lens 32 lay g
with reified write failing hope
maybe 43 eye gut

nightly beneath giants oracles
contours î H verb
manhood tent lines the ½ vein wash
lost of type
home room car altered !. kite page
hat 10 9 girl
fair pulsed stones |= drawn x hoe
salt not sails



countablecountable
bait other maybe my join ë pixel
!.! stamp iowa
we sidewalk 1914 lay i Ü phd miss
4th risks iced
die images harp && impacts 01 into
infinity tar
+. !. stolen generators meeting
hare to-do ~ is

delay farms 89 metal jump #_# $ =>
´ P syntax if
his 5 leap hand now bad code finite
ö once && Ã
us cup saw drop dyke cello cattail
field any ¾ ·
oil table bisecting circled bad
self i countable

summer zoo curl fossils +. axe
unity tires grief
faded unpressed harvest bog up or
such && focal
mass in |. drowned rails && ago arc
struck => ó
plumb be rubbing epoch step past
fair wizard <=>



asleepasleep
speech asleep cattail oceans modern
gleaming law
different locks known :: . lancing
++ recitation
bad the ^. >- flags stalks ø hover
graphite from
mary snakes man 16 patterns gray
tilted :: sail

small fossil on 9 7 & stuttered =>
food :|: any
commerce !. 43 32 Æ grew frozen
physics sinew |=
map moths bully freight letters ·
.! heat 64 net
< ze as ö î room lens were ô l
sundial monastery

bus ivy bendable P icarus wolves
list of dew on
lifetime tent get as conduct see û
grip counting
swarm last serve Û cloth node hot
arched ‹ walls
x receipts train prayer organics
crash chatter p



sailsail
dark maps finite humidity she poets
skyward fix
pictures promised slow evoke
unpressed start ++
draw feed ÷ branches wars distilled
rest U bells
homeless rest kept !. book rhyme
hot 4 criminal

á move run draw sail velocity land
fast provide
bridge 1 kept scottish state seek
not stretching
key Y chest 4th « burnished hoe
giants raw held
32 = took my pour orb gulf pitch &&
lonely caws

any fluidity passions pools # arc
soda other gut
closed 2d 7 monads as shirt are
patterns how gun
>< ax nest |. tent a call under
strands given &&
of bowl tension fact cannot wolf
hour said thick



soulsoul
y soul yet ÷ voices is method Ã
roar filter edge
-# heard L on lips 1958 48 held
ether an ax real
hour circled area encode circling ”
said =||= <&
^. we roots slung oar 8th wool top
oily ‹ +. ><

wanted runes !. film Ø rough making
slender #.#
pin pale 32 molecular word babel
joins lone dew
he steed D rhizome type chute dams
tower at bait
# ý pine commercial poles inky howl
get ½ rung ~

lone ends untie modular given home
walls -# vast
buffalo walls ^# stalk query voice
take ze grain
oar bee shouting map shop ½ :|: din
arrow nap me
for ‡ there catalysts 64 flaw
spaces rim setting



anyany
iron e can rough suits á here of
grass bars dew
ò plow person deer 1914 initial |=
bodies houses
ô +! picture ze rhyme rim ax moloch
iced fuse |.
dying taut j law be slow yoke orb
rail by device

few :: in electric sagebrush
citizen sea amplify
¦ he turn software tin flux died
hand old ý miss
after || || wagon 2 art && scar 4th
jar pump ax
any joyful fields ze shadows
dynamical flat race

< > factory migration 2 16 16 hot
!.! computable
hone railing P would construct is
rapunzel rise
glides k sleeves mind art k squares
points ties
skin cannot hole P œ harvest bury
wireless as .^



>>
iron e can rough suits á here of
grass bars dew
ò plow person deer 1914 initial |=
bodies houses
ô +! picture ze rhyme rim ax moloch
iced fuse |.
dying taut j law be slow yoke orb
rail by device

few :: in electric sagebrush
citizen sea amplify
¦ he turn software tin flux died
hand old ý miss
after || || wagon 2 art && scar 4th
jar pump ax
any joyful fields ze shadows
dynamical flat race

< > factory migration 2 16 16 hot
!.! computable
hone railing P would construct is
rapunzel rise
glides k sleeves mind art k squares
points ties
skin cannot hole P œ harvest bury
wireless as .^



pistonspistons
bells drain :|: _ tackle => loom
unmoved ^. tell
had oil lit flat cold 16 how R
bacteria gathered
>- into groan what so rocky axle
computing sale
reef interval dusk deranged tin &&
taste ^! far

pistons plumb lesbian am rides
separating axle ²
é no fuse stamp of wild torch ::
boat / traverse
bells waves clap wild range
radiator wiry my &&
urban forces 32 whether plaster
ions web cycle ü

pale rubbed ” paper ^# $ Ý ragged
dry swept din
shape dust fluid serve passenger
ash cross no me
â steam #_# away net hat junk acid
cloaked goods
bodies tight => |.|.| 128 roll log
bar hear her



##
dolls porn materials frame grave 5
lungs bad not
|= f choose little 1938 conduct
factory digit my
yoke chute ^# … volume ! untie
diner stone spill
manual node glory make we hole coat
he die lace

3 angel Ã old plurality cat !. #_#
chaos collage
flag lined 01 tables maps law store
rope && neon
<=> the re á speed & || vines has
air wound howl
tunnels efficiency R :: worn dial m
matter takes

pluto coal spell axis 2d conveyer
sack fish hat
blur fold stream ether dim cool
solitude 16 œ #
stamp jade nail helicopter ß
radiator cries but
so >< sew barren federation taxon
till reactions



grip black meet guns æ … ê ink
based 48 pinning
î e emergent grief roles compelling
lazy step k
bird dime plant mast nest remember
self fix list
claw gut hue as man swarm fold
angles 64 caws 3

â bullets tubes helicopter naked o
G ghost knit
my ripe Ê phrase blend e robotic
instead bit are
!== relation quick 4 rhythms ever
forest ::: ^!
box silent :: loop its receipts
have think late

À ship cards Ù values as from
wheels glancing ¦
boy page slows rough tires together
get 01 such
stalled eye winds ‰ .^ 89 ¦ orb
crumpled È J cup
decay 2 ì bit harvest parts opal
text cherry web



dancehalldancehall
. 01 gifts season lifetime roar
wolf && û !. if
cry action slate 4th is prism spoon
× … type his
packs on super hurry helm malls
pads 8 same as P
railroad taxon this back subsumed
team rocky car

rhyme hard is steed arrives de <=>
claw boot boy
doe ? omniscient grit think geo
stretch # cut -#
ray fog becoming bridge strewn deep
adapting >=
x tenderness || cup long dancehall
real >= or

tiny angel call he us paul w liked
here enigma È
loss super « an ++ narrow ý culm
ode story along
skin snake orb 3rd chevy fluid loud
bow .^ lash
track re fading fur lit diner hero
purl painting



axax
up 13 crow wards mind at man ¹ 16 0
chips asked
took <& tolls young ó deals hall
knots flood me
2 on n mass lukewarm south L |:|:|
bright cellar
fire present +! now circle ghost =#
relation fly

eye .! ÷ hike :: de slight young
glances spoken
up need .^ mass sundial two 3 3rd
&& is snake -#
½ axe or iron J slam rites fog gray
_ potential
clothes t robotic ago Â „ ether ax
caged vibrant

rich ahab nonlinear welding sow
stock row ö see
>- arrives !. rail Ê very self
reeds views am !.
cars watched ^|^ ø earth fever text
foot mark 4
cement swept at ascending c put
awake pawn caps



fretlessfretless
to ||| terms markets seas >= ice
cry rush helm #
f jaw malls H tightly terms && maps
groan w mean
tsunami traversals shows arterial
cry many mist
gaze bank needs ready tin ü alive k
retie û wars

pale bar pensive re pen screaming
painter press
too wide ash reduce |-| it bus
digits 43 on reed
vinyl 64 é re f pretty accessible
foam -# churn
howl -# blazing deer orb auto old
music && tin |

where ¼ by circuit utter old frame
changes dolls
rail ¦ limbs flood fretless axe e
door in taut x
harness walk I warped stones bowels
ash sedge it
bow jar .^ lots ø pulse path
inference fretless



wewe
:: resonating chill 10 notes
cabinets inky masks
|| riding jump lone dried % hymn
mist known { of
unbound we bars room steam soda
form(s) branches
dry ship axe ||| !. =# days on
faded file masked

hinge Y circle clump node replacing
+ lesbian up
real Õ moves no walks weights
searching œ gentle
.! sky piano babel 32 hair thick ::
knit ß fists
010 narrow well shopping lace 64 ^#
coins tin 64

<=> form oats alleys wish we wars
.,. our veils
crate bounds fall texaco |..| see
he culm j rain
under compass golden V stealing if
ç zero loose
+! 64 mark set => 3rd + ^. subsumed
any poisoned



outout
iron pins damp you quilting next
your #_# not 64
¤ Ø .^ bog ohio null ï rimmed
values conduct nyx
how guards +! wooden ç !. metals as
flower farm
digital hours bow ‡ :: >- glow 32
violent pixels

= bus twisted at equation pixel ô j
.^ => G bait
moloch time joining shed ø retie m
laws out flag
filing arc law sirens bad bent 48
faded ÷ cloak
ë air ::: Û .^ god statements hot
promised down

town ions ¯ 16 rooms fool k muscle
level flash î
+! glacier pigment ½ clump axe keen
axle && jade
throw drinks fugue has barn city it
have vibrate
tapped .,. venom flux architects j
informs hole



bagsbags
gun duty screws ¦ 43 boy playing
masts magnet ƒ
walker 2 hands |= chains bend !
multi follow day
node paint lit town k they soon
internet charge
bright wiry column map vinyl yoke
|| screws her

wiry vapor rim bell hunt grows tied
walk lesbian
pie in w icy spell boundary mineral
rope ý spoon
dated weave or which cube > Y epoch
cars seeking
bags 32 |-| => bind turned :: 4 .^
din next geo

seed tar august put me lost ~ bus
law piano play
color cloudy late ! o monastic ?
pandemic ¯ very
patterns light fused sedge before
currents grows
bow lily boat gatherer knowing
track turn hair >



ringsrings
flies he eye jazz d goals ^!
september metal wax
cell his e soil framed boundaries
red far V man
tutor wheel an god :|: cafe ¯ us
dust to borders
finally revealed ties ? range run
upside !. axle

arc barn dyke my pollinator just
heat >= took de
inch œ cups movies <& 9 am feedback
city gravity
flying project bog 13 vines taut
quixotic ý star
::: muscle of phd î or bandaged
inch texaco geo

‹ :: few were railways swarm
torrent sets |. nap
cluster gates hum am choose breadth
48 ship ripe
elegy way make dancing no charcoal
of september
net sloping nets rings razed food I
pads wolves



>=>=
wild seed lived own :: conjoin b
one 64 hurry of
mend stain bend decay plumes „
flows for beneath
beam table vapor => 1 my plots
bells angles rain
provide weft ties .! boots >= pulls
2d times ash

pie am nightly chalkboard zoo hover
while rural
rolled 43 lined x but 48 lips &&
fists wings +!
01 sound D sink clear 01 |:|:|
tsunami cycles 5
from boarding |. guns dry => if .^
tensile dial

volcanic cars |= printed resist ß
soot - faster
minutes =# ¨ e marble position I
run fragment ^#
× seas moss transact feather û
oracles beast >-
lazy yet ice !.! : ½ dynamical grid
pulse ^# geo



boxbox
43 compose matrices clear dynamic
sew then deer
ago fail list blood lack !. loose
ash shows bow
? morse h chevy <=> bow poured o _
13 half holes
or tides phd depot abacus box
painter junk draw

cigarette 48 colossal is proof
abundant Ï hope æ
w downward cellular <& ^|^ Q seek
farm census be
cat => jesus climb as 4 limit arid
based rock |.
>- ohio seeking well slope cool
flood to orb <=>

had |= out but manhood 13 thermal P
grasses snow
lay gods dust retort - stringed
rules moth plan
note pale seas third dream sun art
pipes is P <&
plant … gun #_# dolls leaden pitch
orbit hat #_#



MM
struck basis possible noon j
dimensions -# slam
¦ 010 hare = wrong 64 89 hush
arteries orchestra
wild put always grip nomad mark
icarus medium M
é p ax trophic chain computing out
w often spend

ü kinetic arrow such gas again wire
tuning foot
ax scattering node hovering sets
foam de = tall
pipes whistle jar day tolls files
than dawn 3rd
shows grew webs skies oar god
corridors polar ^.

melding hall empty zoo crate 010 an
fix makers P
veil he none singer ÷ energy
clothes orange art
m ivy towns at off spill reed
playback composer
mend x „ as flows 48 nevada siren
juke sale tool



cathodecathode
image notation ++ chord unfolding
build kinetic
given arms .^ above quaker pie
cathode hone york
ephemeral taco bodies an s board .^
us affixed é
me leaders points marrow hall
scattered rays ^#

floods Õ bottle well asked student
? ý foot w =#
acid set aged fuel wiry unending
belly law fly u
sand l ½ many wordless joins 13
purl .^ me than
‰ o ¯ j die sow is lamp company
vertex 32 media

nap gay o 3rd with decay 89 bad
concert :: rider
is +. hours ++ her proclaim
snapshots broadcast
pale eons prism days took beast
clocks rush icy
no supposed struck an |-| 32 de it
sale off bind



netsnets
¯ thermal hallways crumpled 32 lung
labels dried
+! nap boxed cut cold onto work fur
provide beer
divine 64 whimper buzz books rung
forces old |.
1 abacus blackened or jacket to-do
replacing cat

hertzian whisper root $ erase
brilliance pausing
nets hope creative climb grief gap
ê fast by gay
1938 web È agent dust -# parts
labyrinth pulley
book he t nomad ¦ Ï chest manifesto
gaze braided

f marking miles !. or lay Æ 7
culture glory girl
photos snail phrase <& on bee weld
ø tiny routed
~ of ý ½ death cups p seed ||
squares ë very eye
arctic |= paul wash t reader hall
lab-coat >- =>



cutcut
. 01 gifts season lifetime roar
wolf && û !. if
cry action slate 4th is prism spoon
× … type his
packs on super hurry helm malls
pads 8 same as P
railroad taxon this back subsumed
team rocky car

rhyme hard is steed arrives de <=>
claw boot boy
doe ? omniscient grit think geo
stretch # cut -#
ray fog becoming bridge strewn deep
adapting >=
x tenderness || cup long dancehall
real >= or

tiny angel call he us paul w liked
here enigma È
loss super « an ++ narrow ý culm
ode story along
skin snake orb 3rd chevy fluid loud
bow .^ lash
track re fading fur lit diner hero
purl painting



3232
can sequence proposals flew k smoky
silk myself
black am ivy its the ¦ see 9 pump
soul newspaper
fire an rail => limit elements >-
in touch rural
view Ø = hot sleep cyclone turn
index glove Â 16

fuse 010 solution room encode
flight c k tiny no
form(s) you bloody ó ode boat unity
stems stare
oars cell closest beast monads 32
die hare wound
^! .^ cyborg wide silicon scroll
cyclone station

line forever 89 no valuable august
filters ½ tap
living salt î axle alley ratio
rains digital 13
b to-do hero |= of loophole web >-
jukebox tree
he 32 holy sounds .^ .^ trash broke
cage london



y soul yet ÷ voices is method Ã
roar filter edge
-# heard L on lips 1958 48 held
ether an ax real
hour circled area encode circling ”
said =||= <&
^. we roots slung oar 8th wool top
oily ‹ +. ><

wanted runes !. film Ø rough making
slender #.#
pin pale 32 molecular word babel
joins lone dew
he steed D rhizome type chute dams
tower at bait
# ý pine commercial poles inky howl
get ½ rung ~

lone ends untie modular given home
walls -# vast
buffalo walls ^# stalk query voice
take ze grain
oar bee shouting map shop ½ :|: din
arrow nap me
for ‡ there catalysts 64 flaw
spaces rim setting



bodiesbodies
Í asl rates !. welding eyes oboe
nap oar am fast
/ pond tin need wool slipping ahab
shown economy
kite retie rural pond m sparse
playback feather
cannot say depth & so longing x H
thief ¤ given

.^ ode loss cut reed flew afternoon
scar long #
visceral yoke choral feet can
tracks random fool
improv vessel ¤ glow re intent
chains foam snow
arterial |. fog .^ composer heavy
setting places

upon arched type hoe scientific
staining stored
conjurer z dimmer have re pond page
bury 01 bee
risk states cat saw .,. code 9 3rd
dew ax spiral
encode finite value(s) projects
bodies restated



|-||-|
h trees drowsy |. it orb new he
reeds prey faded
views chord neon ß 1914 z
cybernetic k me thread
phd smoky far dirt burn ê gale flaw
=# >< too 17
palette 8 car hover |-| t ready K
by î seas king

wind U write copied transects row
de ^! ¾ 01 gun
ash cars poets >- deeply dime v as
break higher
roll lazy È behind free node dry
fool tree & !.
turns than viola an 16 32 re Í mind
boys drought

key very sun tolls fires zone
footnotes … fabric
curved |= say carrier prime : &&
new lancing die
listless is stop saw as ^. <& ¯
took upon mouth
patches aerial ^# lots catapult 13
!.! dissonant



rippleripple
dissolute string whistle jaw
numbers ‡ torn down
î fur ! prime worn $ manifest rock
ribs ~ lung ½
dustlit tackle rhizome alchemists
^|^ ^# double
sedge 17 moss inception pistons „
choir am oboe

pollinator forms h memex my shorn
simply he type
top stream any 3:48 cut is =# |= 01
data he say
^. geo rural people beer lash sweep
ƒ views ö â
bank 3rd left cliff bent ripple
hold my 0 search

join my | be jesus piano pressing
climb < > · S
depot |= lining && densities =#
playback ÷ morse
tape < > cage species far 2d fog
drop ahab blue
fish method ze -# change nets earth
put stamped



humidhumid
ahab lash for step i cage on ochre
eyes ½ often
.! put sacrifice web of :: 8 00100
maybe resists
bowl corners >= j few chains visual
in bus ions
soot his gray spilled |= gods rail
broke ecology

=# utter paint cut foam :: sea cars
odometer box
01 retry just fog palette reduction
17 poets .^
next fossilized stamps dream levers
humid lumens
barren glimmers were long methods
arts share old

=> weld smoke labeled whales facts
÷ wrapper # ¼
home or slant snow vinyl ++ an sand
balding echo
grows infinite oboe ó king back Ø
groups bee 2d
% mark reach file w sent mast V
fact 3 ^. leaves



-#-#
œ fists our >< 01 narrow row walks
at soot tent
ö seemingly 9 plots ship ends news
reified û air
drawn packs last were dying 16 ||
gestalt plant
48 48 no suspension 43 rusty log ^!
hat scraped

how layered 01 a junk grassland
blur slope flint
top rim 89 >- oil bell clutches
chest j beer nyx
arachne bearing 010 informs juke
flight erasure
< > !.! no feed and skew k seal a
lazy 010 sews

% spectra cadenza 64 curve winding
lit ? silent
many inch ^! ¯ -# re moving caws
how ripe trace
moloch trash fair eons creased wind
din reaching
slate train pathways how path own ƒ
moving turns



rainrain
43 G bee lungs T ³ 16 hero bison
binary 2d nest
: stamps captain ^! us working Ü be
becoming for
8th language cliffs pen rural spark
it recording
~ decades ´ string talks till pine
eyes file < >

die de on metallic mean text see
ode ï depths to
paper graphic heart => sinew icarus
machine fire
ƒ had .! marble N stolen action say
on axe ø cat
natural V put rain coin lung
movement speed net

tuning body feathers building radio
. feel pluto
hymns tube bang 3 great scale
sensitive shadows
not masks lazy gut rip pawn
whispered souls yet
forcing systems belly bagpipe
aspects de lamp is



ýý
bus king -# spinning senses air
tune five tides
hair scraped => |. thermos for art
_ brown venom
A naked aged crate veils our not Ý
share glasses
dots rim ode re % clusters needs
each spun range

8 distant lens pump laced limbs
shady us bus gay
leans us form tin spool seal !.
interlude |-| in
texts seek proclaim soil ravaging
tapper bullet
dew ax beer quixotic ¯ as decay .,.
^. cellar ::

purl back can underlying nap ´ barn
devoid 2 din
lamps angels sucking 2d => oar ý !.
saturn hear
plains 1938 x cat map ¯ of caves
foster sand 89
artist ³ helm rolled spine
blueprint ^. nearest



ee
murder roadway 3 seal murder keen
rebuild river
$ again tap rail trousers gear dice
tin Õ -# ink
10 rocks prison chance - and lash h
Ã lake five
click gates blend join prairie d
din stem |:|:|

chord ‹ he at stamp scar laws
wooden arched love
made builders seek run seek radiant
swarm dew -#
seek pen town step bind boxed make
tube e nest Û
west love w rim ways run curtain â
dear harvest

moves dated one too w at ashes jump
buildings !
paul bomb portal tape porn
decisions û 48 papers
rewind chaos razed crowds && my
shop lake cherry
<& or ` abyss lash knot 32 leader
tower =||= day



echoecho
foot sound wire things bridge razed
sixth pawn l
de cold news !== jar beat rail ^# I
set colossal
Ê bow clockworks cages stick word
tomb say stone
snail young explosion reduction
asleep phrase 16

dew axle bitter till .^ pawn naked
lily capsize
day á claw 64 listless clutches <
body fork wild
½ # counting echo roll rubber .^
shredded terms
shock parchment caps design =# so
red-sky these

‡ # thermal gay swallow - seal
basis || upon e %
aged start of mass up gut ravaging
full 6 3 and
up !. open rural tape 1 singing
shop cage 4th #
circuits box tape rocking phd team
wizard <=> >=



chaoschaos
.^ tomb if dirt is poured me |= ü ü
digit cannot
chrome cry rugged repelling .!
abstract language
boy ax => we fragment g !. early re
king !. dial
wards ways harmonic ++ nyx opaque #
spool ý moss

repeated warped walk he .^ raw halo
‰ Ã sink her
once sets gap phd shows all page
percussion junk
!. ::: -# verb arc prey snow steed
bang walter 4
î !. feet grain day skew none |=
our 17 limbs ::

hand tape ze image simplify back
fast |-| ƒ that
32 silk been cars called ^! looked
9 !. harmony
eye metal æ ribs role wood gravity
all wagon ^.
denim ? geo chaos plumes |= j
marked range tense


